From: Public.advisor

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 12:22 PM

To: Wullenjohn, Robert J.

Subject: FW: "Gigafy Phelan" Grant Resolution T-17525
Hello,

Another one for Resolution T-17525. Thanks.

Julian Yan

Program Technician Il

Public Advisor’s Office

California Public Utilities Commission
415-703-1180

www.cpuc.ca.gov | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | YouTube

From: austin lingard [mailto:austinlingard125@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 10:09 PM

To: Public.advisor

Subject: "Gigafy Phelan" Grant Resolution T-17525

Paying $60 for 8Mbps down and .5Mbps up is not ok. The current ISP's that are "servicing" the Phelan
area are doing their best to extort the area for it's "services". At this point any measure to provide any

competition to the High desert would be welcome.
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